
“Believe in yourself…Learn together…Persevere…Succeed” 

 

Newsletter Week Ending 27 April 2018 

The whole school attendance for last week: 

 95.35% 

Class Attendance 

The classes with the best attendance were: 

KS1: 1S 99.17%     KS2 : 5M  99.19%  

 

 

Executive Headteacher:  Mrs D P Webb 

Associate Headteacher:  Mrs V E Ballantyne   Associate Headteacher:  Mrs A C Knight 

INFORMATION FOR YEAR 2 PARENTS - KS1 TESTS 

Up to date parents information recently published by the government regarding 
key stage 1 tests is available to read on the school website, in the curriculum, 
assessments and targets section.  

ATTENDANCE 

SCHOOL CLOSURE - POLLING DAY 

A reminder that the school will be closed on Thursday 3rd May for Polling Day. 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES 

Class Assemblies - dates for your diary. Parents are very welcome to attend. 

Thursday 10th May 9am- 5M 

Thursday 17th May 9am- 5H 

Thursday 24th May 9am- 3S 

Please ensure you arrive in good time, latecomers may not be allowed in to watch once the     

assembly has started. 

 

 

BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY 

School will be closed on Monday 7th  May for the Bank Holiday. 



We would like to congratulate all of these children for achieving an outstanding 100% attendance: 

100 % ATTENDANCE -SPRING TERM 2018 



 

Keep it Up! 


